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Another week has flown by and I am slowly being able to match our new children to their correct 
parent - I don’t know why, but I have always found it easier to remember the children. 
The afternoon pick up is now running a lot smoother and safer - thank you very much for your         
co-operation in this matter. It helps us all to stay safe and well. 
 
 
 
SIMS Parent 
Next week you will receive an email from the office to explain what you need to do and how to 
access the App if you haven’t used it before.  

 

 

Anti-bullying Week 

Next week is National Anti-bullying Week and our 
children will be watching an assembly in class and 
discussing how to support one another both in and out 
of school. 

 

 

School Meal Menu Change 

There has been a menu change for next Thursday 1st 
October. This change is from Spaghetti Bolognaise to 
hot dog. If you have already booked your child’s meal 
and need to change it, please email the school office 
specifying the name of child and what the change is. 

 



 

 

 

 

September 

Wednesday 30th   FOWS meeting 7.30pm (online) 

October 

Week commencing 12th October - Bikeability (Year 6 only) 

Friday 23rd October   Non-pupil day (staff only) 

Week commencing Monday 26th October   Half term holiday 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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